
   

 

   

 

 

 

 

From the Principal: 

Welcome back to Term 2, I hope everyone had a relaxing holiday 

and is ready and eager to get back to school. With any luck 

everyone still has a few delicious chocolates left over from a visit 

from the Easter Bunny to help ease them back into the school 

routine. A dry start to our term with very little rain and I would 

like to thank our volunteers for coming in the school holidays to 

water our produce in the garden so it can keep producing 

delicious vegetables for our students to cook up.  
 

Thank you to those of you who were at home and could make it 

to our wonderful Anzac Day. All the students looked absolutely 

amazing and the morning was exceptional. Thanks to parents and 

residents who marched and supported the children and provided 

a lovely morning tea.  
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Young Small School Cross-Country 

What a wonderful and the best day at our Young Small Schools Cross Country last Friday! Our 

students did us proud, putting in a huge effort, connecting with our small school's friends, 

doing their best and supporting each other. Thank you to all our parents who travelled out to 

support our kids and for taking other children for those who could not be there.  

   

 

 



   

 

 

Our results for the Cross-Country are as follows and these people will be progressing onto the 

District Cross-Country to be held on the 29th May at the Young Racecourse. More details to 

follow. 

Premier’s Sporting Challenge  We have signed up for the Premier’s Sporting Challenge again 

this year, the challenge aims to promote increased participation in sport 

and physical activity, leading to healthier, more active lifestyles. The PSC 

(Premier’s Sporting Challenge) aims to get more students and staff more 

active, more often. Beginning in term two the students and staff will 

record their physical activity each week to strive to improve our physical 

fitness as well as achieve the gold or diamond certificate. Students will 

be receiving their logbook today so they can record their physical 

activities.    



   

 

 

Do It For Dolly Day – Wear BLUE to School 

On Thursday the 8th May, our school community will come together to honour the "Do It For 

Dolly" Day by donning blue attire and participating in an important learning session. So, dig 

down deep into the wardrobe and find anything to wear that is in the colour of  “BLUE”! 

Students will be discussing cyber safety and anti-bullying, fostering a culture of kindness and 

respect. The day is a heartfelt tribute to Dolly Everett, raising awareness and empowering 

students to stand against bullying and embrace positive online behaviours. Let's continue to 

make every day a "Do It For Dolly" day by spreading compassion and ensuring a safer, more 

supportive environment for all. 

 

Hot Lunches 

A reminder to all our families that hot lunches are happening during Term 2 

and 3. If your child would like to bring something to put into the warmer at 

the beginning of the day so that it is delicious and toasty by lunch time, 

they are very welcome to do so. Pies, sausage rolls, hot dogs, toasted 

sandwiches and even pizza slices have proven very popular in the past. We 

ask that the student's lunch be wrapped in foil (no plastic containers) to 

help with the warming process and that their names are clearly written on the foil.      

Winter Uniform  In Term 2 we change into our winter uniform, long pants, grey or tartan, or 

tartan skirts and bottle green stockings. We have winter green waterproof jackets for those 

really cold days too. Remember you can wear a red or green beanie during the winter terms or 

the school hat. If you require any new uniform pieces, please contact Gina in the office. We 

also have an extensive second-hand collection of uniforms if you would like to update your 

child’s winter uniform by utilising this resource. There is an order form attached to the 

newsletter for you.  

“Do It For Dolly Day” 2024 



   

 

Next P&C Meeting 

Our next P&C Meeting will be held next Monday, after school at 3.15pm the 12th May. 

Please consider coming along and help make decisions and have an opinion on any issues.  
 

We would like to thank everyone who helped us out last weekend at either the Election Day 

catering or at the Murringo Markets. We understand it is a big ask over both the Saturday and 

the Sunday, but it was out of our hands and we find these events are some of our biggest 

fundraisers and it so happened they fell on the same weekend. But thanks so much for lending 

a hand, making a cake or slice or selling a raffle ticket. It all helps your child and they love 

seeing you helping out, they catch up with their school friends and it teaches them community 

spirit. Thanks Donna for coming up with the marshmallow guessing competition, we are going 

to continue the guesses at our Mother’s Day Lunch.  

 

Mother’s Day 

This year, we’re excited 

to celebrate Mother’s 

Day by connecting 

through food and 

encouraging families to 

explore a variety of 

culinary dishes. We 

kindly ask that you bring 

your favourite meal 

recipe for our book on 

FRIDAY, 9 MAY 2025 

from 10.30am to 12 

noon. Together with 

your child or children, 

you will create an 

illustration and write the 

recipe to create a 

“Murringo Mum's Recipe 

Book” We look forward 

to sharing this special 

occasion with you! We 

will be opening up the 

classrooms for your child might like to take you on that tour and show you their work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

10.30am to 12 noon 



   

 

Mother’s Day Stall  

This Friday, we will be holding our 

annual Mother’s Day stall, so that your 

child has a chance to purchase a gift for 

their someone special. Please send in an 

unwrapped gift up to the value $5 or 

whatever you wish to donate to the 

Mother's Day Stall.  Then send your child 

to school with $5 on Friday to purchase 

a gift for their someone special. If you 

would like them to buy two gifts please give them $10 and so on. The kids get so excited 

buying a gift and giving it to you on Sunday.   

Young Careers Day 

Out Year 6 Students were given the opportunity to 

visit the Young PCYC for Careers Day this 

afternoon. Gus, Toby, Izequil and Ebony took their 

time asking questions and seeking information 

about careers they were interested in. They got to 

meet Matt Batt from the Navy who gave them 

over 300 jobs they could have the chance to do 

within the defence forces.  

They came back to school with lots of giveaways 

and lots to think about!  

 



   

 

 

 

 



   

 

Term 2 

 

Happy Birthday to all our friends who 

celebrated their birthdays this fortnight.  

Keira Doldissen – 4th May 

Mark Corkery – 7th May 

 


